Williamsport/Lycoming Chamber of
Commerce Announces “Project
Ventilator”
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The Williamsport/Lycoming Chamber of Commerce is helping to identify and
coordinate possible resources in our region from those businesses that may be able
to assist with the effort. The specific needs are associated with the production of
ventilators. If your business is capable of providing any of the following items, please
email Jason Fink at jfink@williamsport.org or call 570-320-4213.

Should you know of a company in the region that may have any of the capabilities,
please forward it along to them to review. The Chamber will be compiling a list to
forward on in coordination of a regional network being developed to address this
specific health device need.

= 3D printing capabilities you know of, including contact information

= Suppliers who could source materials for ventilators (specific items are still
being determined as to what is required)

= Engineers who could consult on a project like this

» Businesses/owners who could be part of a distribution chain - packaging,
shipping, etc.

= Anything else that could be helpful for production of ventilators
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